
Children’s Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) 
 

Brokaw Credit Union does not knowingly collect, maintain or use personal information from its 
website about children under age 13.  If a child whom we know to be under age 13 sends 
personal information to us online, we will only use that information to respond directly to that 
child, notify parents, or seek parental consent.   

 


